
z Dear prospective parents, 

 

Thank you very much for considering enrolling your child at our school for gifted and special learners.  

Feel free to contact us, telephonically or via email.  

As a school, we recognize that students are the primary focus of the entire educational effort and 

should be loved and accepted.  Our purpose is to assist our learners to reach their highest potential 

holistically. 

We endeavour to provide a loving Christian environment, with suitably qualified teachers. 

NB:  SUBMIT CERTIFIED DOCUMENTS WITH YOUR APPLICATION 

1. A Certified copy of your child/ren’s birth certificate 

2. Latest progress report 

3. Copy of ownership/deed of sale of property/Municipality account 

4. Copy of Namibian citizenship certificate or study permit 

 
After receiving the completed application form with all the relevant documents your child will have to 

write an online/written ability placement tests.   Registration fees must be paid  immediately once 

your child has received the ability test results for a  place in our very small classes. 

Yours in Education 

 

Mrs. E. Kakona 

Education Director  

 

 

 


